
Fun for all ages

Corowa Swimming Pool Redevelopment.

federationcouncil.nsw.gov.au

Funding allocation: 	 $1.5 million 

Project Partners:		 NSW Government

Federation Council

Timeline:			 A detailed timeline will be developed. 

The plans for a new pool at Corowa 
are getting closer to a reality with 
an injection of $1.5 million from the 
Stronger Communities fund.  

Council has also secured a $1 million 
grant from the NSW Government which 
takes the total funds available for the 
pool to $4 million. $1.5 million in reserve 

funds have been saved by Council over 
the last ten years. 

Corowa’s pool is over 60 years old 
and at the end of its operational life. 
The feasibility of a number of options 
have been explored for a new Pool 
with investigation into further options 
currently underway. Options have 

included variations of outdoor 25 and 50 
metre facilities and an indoor facility. 

A decision has not yet been made in 
respect to what type of Swimming Pool 
facility will be built but is expected 
later this year so that a new pool can be 
constructed within the next two years.

Funded by the NSW 
Government through the 
ClubGRANTS Category 3 Fund. 

The views expressed herein do 
not necessarily reflect the 
views of the NSW Department 
of Justice, and Liquor & 
Gaming NSW.


